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Above: Public input is requested regarding proposed 
parks improvements at Limbach, Dirty Woman 
Creek, Lavelett, and Park Trail Parks west of the 
interstate. A parks survey was mailed to all Monument 
residents in fall 2014, and public input meetings will 
be scheduled this summer before decisions are 
made for the 2016 budget. Map courtesy of Town 
of Monument, 481-2954. Mike Pesicka, Planning 
Director, mpesicka@tomgov.org..

Tammie�s Cleaning Service  

Dependable and honest with  
an old-fashioned work ethic!  My mission is  

to provide a quality service to you and your home.  
I charge reasonable rates and provide quality service 

with a personal touch to meet your needs! 

(719) 648-4725 
Let Me Do Your Dirty Work! 

Monument requesting public input on 
proposed parks improvement

Gleneagle Sertoma supports Senior Center, March 23
From left: Tri-Lakes Health 
Advocacy Partnership (HAP) 
board President David 
Betzler accepts a generous 
grant from Rae Berg, 
Gleneagle Sertoma vice 
president for support, and 
Gleneagle Sertoma President 
Bill Bristol. The grant enabled 
HAP to purchase audiovisual 
equipment, including a digital 
LCD projector, Blu-ray/DVD 
player, speakers, and a 
wide projection screen that 
is seen as the backdrop of 
the photograph. The new 
equipment will enhance the 
quality of presentations and 
entertainment available at 
the Senior Center. Gleneagle 
Sertoma provides grants 
to several local nonprofits 
and sponsors a variety of 
community programs. More 
about Gleneagle Sertoma is 
at www.GleneagleSertoma
.org. Photo courtesy of Tri-
Lakes HAP.


